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28th November 2021 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
LUNCHES AT PAKEMAN SCHOOL  
 
We have some great news! From Wednesday 5th January, Pakeman Primary School will be serving halal 
and non-halal meat lunches as well as vegetarian lunches.  
This decision was based on the majority vote following consultation with all parents/carers.  
New menus will be sent at the start of term.  

 
 
Thank you  
Emma  
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